
From: Chris Bartlett
To: Tyra Money
Subject: FW: Planning Application WSCC/045/20
Date: 12 February 2021 17:09:42

Hi Tyra,

This is the response for the new Balcombe application. 

I’ve changed the ref number, so put it on-line for the new application.

Thanks,

From: Ray Drabble <Ray.Drabble@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Sent: 22 January 2021 11:59
To: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk>
Cc: Kevin Macknay <kevin.macknay@westsussex.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Planning Application WSCC/071/19

Chris,

I can confirm that the LLFA has no flood risk or drainage concerns in relation to the above
development and will not be commenting further.

Kind regards

Ray Drabble
Flood Risk Engineer (Sustainable Drainage)
Lead Local Flood Authority
West Sussex County Council

Contact: Internal: 24077 | External: +44 (0)330 2224077 | Mobile: +44 (0)7590183138 | E-mail:
Ray.Drabble@westsussex.gov.uk

Report a problem with a road or pavement or raise a highways related enquiry
Follow us at @WSHighways






